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12th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This year’s Primary Sports Day is taking place on Wednesday 26th June. Pupils will experience a range 
of athletics events, which will include a variety of throwing and jumping events and running races. 
All of the events will take place on the school field. Your child’s sports day time, is dependent on 
their learning approach;  

 
All parents and carers are welcome to come and watch their child participate in their events. As I 
am sure you appreciate, in order to accommodate all parents being able to watch and the swift turn 
around for the next phases events, parents will need to leave the field to make space for parents 
attending the next session.  
 
Please ensure that your child has their full P.E. Kit in school on these days, as well as a hat and sun 
cream.  Pupils will have their usual dinners – either a school meal or their own packed lunch.  Please 
note that this event will only go ahead weather permitting! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Ben Crittenden   Jade Searles 
Hawthorn Class Teacher  Holly Class Teacher  
 

- 10:00 – 11:00 – Practical (Blackbird, Chaffinch, Cuckoo, Jay, Kestrel and Woodpecker) 
 

- 11:15 – 12:15 – Structured (Badger, Doormouse, Fox, Hedgehog, Roedeer, and Squirrel)  
 

- 1:00 – 2:30 – Formal (Beech, Cherry, Cubs, Hawthorn and Holly)  
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